
 Community Police Review  
Commission – Outreach Standing 
Committee Memorandum 

 

 
TO: COMMUNITY POLICE REVIEW COMMISSION DATE: MAY 20, 2019 
 OUTREACH STANDING COMMITTEE 
 
FROM:  OFFICE OF THE CITY MANAGER WARDS: ALL  

 
SUBJECT: INCLUSION ON WARD UPDATE NEWSLETTERS OR EMAILS FROM CITY 

COUNCIL MEMBERS 
 
 
ISSUE: 
 
Discuss the objective to request City Council Members include Community Police Review 
Commission information in their Ward update newsletters and or emails.  
 
 
RECOMMENDATION:  
 
That the Community Police Review Commission Outreach Standing Committee discuss the 
objective to request City Council Members include Community Police Review Commission 
information in their Ward update newsletters and or emails.  
 
 
DISCUSSION:   
 
The Community Police Review Commission Outreach Committee has been communicating with 
City Council Members and the Mayor for several years to include information about Community 
Police Review Commission with their Ward update newsletters and or emails.   
 
Outreach to the City Council Members was completed in February 2018 and all responses were 
sent to Standing Committee Chair Smith. Updated info graphics have been sent to Standing 
Committee Chair Smith for review. 
 
 
Approved by: Carlie Myers, Deputy City Manager/CPRC Manager 
 
 


